
 

 

NCC-033004-18 School medical entry screening 
 

To whom this may concern, I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of 

Information Act. For the reply please write to:   

 

Please 

confirm which of the following Service's Public Health in your Authority currently commissions 

o  School 

entry vision screening  : Not commissioned by public health within NCC 

o  School 

entry hearing screening: Not commissioned by public health within NCC 

o  NCMP: Commissioned by public health within NCC 

o  Other 

systematic health screening of primary school children (please 

specify)………N/A…………………………………………………………… 

 

If the answer to (1) is yes, what is the name of the organisation currently commissioned to provide 

these services?..........N/A...................................................................................... 

 

If School Entry Vision Screening is Commissioned, Does 

your Commissioner require the provider delivers its service according to Public Health England's 

Service Specifications for child vision screening? When was the service last audited N/A 

According to the latest audit does the provider meet PHE's Service 

Specifications: 

 Fully  

 Partially (please specify)  

 No information available/not audited  

When is the current contracting period due to end? or when are these services going to be 

tendered next 

Thank you in advance for your time, 

Kind regards, 

 

Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent request for information. Please see below responses. 
 
We trust this resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly on the details below.  
  



 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under 
Disclosure logs. (see link) http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-
information/disclosure-log/ 
 
 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk

